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Note from the EHS Director





May 2-6 is Teacher Appreciation Week. Your Early Head Start teachers are important partners in your child's education. They have worked very hard this year to help your child learn and grow. They have done home visits, parent teacher conferences, and monitored your child's development all year. Early Head Start will pay for teachers to have an entire week of training May 16-20 so they can continue to develop their professional skills as teachers. Make sure to thank your child's teacher for all they do!





 








EHS Staff


Phil Wilson – HDC Director


Maria Blanco-EHS Director


Sonya Heisser- Support Services


Brid McDonnell-Health Specialist


Trenise Mims-Family Engagement Specialist


Kathy Namba-Education Specialist


Ashley Steele-Systems Specialist


      Raynell Washington-ERSEA Specialist





2nd-6th Teacher Appreciation Week


3rd Staff Development Early Dismissal 1:00p Toddlers 


5th  Cinco de Mayo 


4th - Policy Council Meeting 4:30p


8th Mother’s Day


16th-20th- EHS Sites Closed


25th- Parent Committee Meeting 4:30p McMillian’s 


25th- Parent Committee Meeting 4:15p Toddler’s 


25th- Parent Committee Meeting 5:00p Kid’s K.


 27th-Toddlers University Closed


30th Memorial Day –EHS Sites Closed 


31st-Parent Committee Meeting @Clara’s 4:00p











As a reminder, our EHS program will end on July 15th this year and classes will resume on August 1st. Till then, let’s keep growing and learning.





Don’t forget, to inform you’re EHS Coordinators if your child will be tardy or absent. 








      TEACHER SPOTLIGHT
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Wow, by the age of three there is a 30 million word gap between children of low income families and children of families with higher income.   Children begin learning from the moment they are born. By seeing, hearing, and exploring the world around them, particularly through close loving relationships with their families and caregivers, babies’ brains rapidly develop. 


The more enriching experiences they have with those who love and care for them, the more they grow – especially when words are involved. Research has found that providing infants, toddlers, and young children with consistent, language-rich experiences –talking, reading, and singing – greatly benefits their brain development and school readiness.  Talking, reading, and singing are teaching. When families, caregivers and teachers partner to promote children’s early education, children win!








�








Reading and literature has always played an important role in my life, so I wanted to share my love for books, the importance of reading and talking to children by starting the 


Toddler’s University Book Swap Club Teacher Ms. Celise Brooks





Bridge the Word Gap “Talking matters, and, no matter what language you speak – the more words the better. “








� HYPERLINK "http://www.google.com/url?sa=i&rct=j&q=&esrc=s&source=images&cd=&cad=rja&uact=8&ved=0ahUKEwi6qunykKrKAhUGLSYKHYrDAhIQjRwIBw&url=http://press4kids.com/blog/tag/reading/&psig=AFQjCNG2o_NqKT7beYfdJDDEodsdzASdpA&ust=1452889337341052" ���





Standard of the Month 1304.5 Program Governance


Early Head Start places emphasis on parents playing a vital role in the operation of the entire EHS program. Your voice drives many of our program’s policies, procedures and amenities. You should be meeting with your fellow center parents at least once a month. During that time you should be receiving information about your center in addition to receiving valuable education opportunities that your group has determined it wants. There is a space in your center that contains information specific to EHS parents and families. We understand that you may not make it to all meetings, but you should attend as many of them as you can. If you are unfamiliar with how your Parent Committee works, please see your EHS Coordinator.  
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Would you like to write an article for the newsletter? Do you have any ideas for the newsletter?





Trenise Mims


504.556.7507


Tmims1@lsuhsc.edu








As a parent you already have what it takes! Whether its mealtime, bath time, or anytime in between, there are always ways to nurture our children. Vroom turns shared moments into brain building moments for families! Download the best free family App “Vroom” Today!   








Does your family have healthy television habits?


Infants and toddlers learn through interaction and play, so it’s especially important to limit their TV time. Answer yes or no to the following questions to see if your family’s television habits are healthy:





1. Do you restrict TV viewing to two hours a day or fewer, as recommended by many experts, including the American Academy of Pediatrics?


2. Do you monitor shows to make sure they’re educational, nonviolent and age appropriate?


3. Do you watch TV with your child so you can answer questions and discuss what she sees?


5. Do you choose alternatives to TV viewing, such as reading, talking, telling stories and being active?


How well are you doing? Each yes answer means you’re taking control of TV time.


For each no answer, try that idea from the quiz.








Who’s Hiring?


Ochsner Health System Oncology- Registration Receptionist (Kenner)


Louisiana’s Children’s Museum- Front Desk and Store Cashier (Part-time)


� HYPERLINK "https://worknola.com/employer/new-orleans-ernest-n-morial-convention-center" �Ernest N. Morial Convention Ctr�.- Guest Service Ambassador (Full-time)


� HYPERLINK "https://worknola.com/employer/new-orleans-ernest-n-morial-convention-center" �Ernest N. Morial Convention Ctr�.-Public Safety Officer (Salary:  $12.69- $14.28)


New Orleans Police Department- Police Officer (Earn $49,517 per year ) 


Children’s Hospital Main Campus-Patient Services Admitting (Full-time Day)


Children’s Hospital Main Campus-Patient Services Rep. Ambulatory Clinic








Movies In the Park (free)


May 6- “The Karate Kid” (2010)�Cut-Off Recreation Center Playground


May 13-“Jumanji” Lemann Playground


May 14-“Wall-E” Oliver Bush Playground


May 20-“Jurassic World” Joe W. Brown Park











Parent Feature of the Month





The program has helped my girls and me in a major way! It allows me time to attend school and it allow the girls to be exposed to other kids and a great learning environment at McMillians. Also, the staff is very caring and understanding. They help us out with whatever they can and always make sure to be extra respectful. ~ Maquisha B. �
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